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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

November 10, 2016

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake
President

Middle Georgia State University
100 University Parkway

Macon, GA 31206

Dear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of August 11, 2016, providing notification that the University will
offer the Bachelor of Science degree in Interdisciplinary Studies, effective August 2016.

The program will be offered on the main campus and online. The University offers the approved
Bachelor of Arts in Interdisciplinary Studies and the new program builds on existing curriculum.
Thus the B.S. in Interdisciplinary Studies is not significantly different from approved programs
currently offered.

Because the program is similar to approved programs offered by the University and will not
require significant additional resources, it is not considered to be a substantive change requiring
approval.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

St (Ao,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.Dq\

Director of Substantive Change
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cc: Dr. Kevin Cantwell, Interim Provost
Dr. Cheryl D. Cardell
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